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Notice to Industry 
 

 

June 7, 2017 
 

Quota Tools Assessment Review 
Stage 2 – COMPLETED 

 
 
On May 19, 2017, the BC Milk Marketing Board (BCMMB) initiated Stage 2 of the Quota Tools 
Assessment Review (QTAR). Industry participants were invited to review policy options developed 
from Stage 1 of the consultation and provide feedback on options that would benefit the future of 
the industry. The deadline for Stage 2 submissions was June 2, 2017. 
 
In addition to online submissions, the Board conducted the following consultations over a 10-day 
period: 
 

May 26, 2017 Producer Regional Board Webinar Stage 2- Consultation 
May 29, 2017 Royal Bank of Canada (RBC) Stage 2- Consultation 
May 29, 2017 Farm Credit Canada (FCC) Stage 2- Consultation 
May 30, 2017 Bank of Montreal (BMO) Stage 2- Consultation 
May 30, 2017 ScotiaBank (BNS) Stage 2- Consultation 
May 31, 2017 Milk Industry Advisory Committee 

(MIAC)/ Specialty Production 
Advisory Committee(SPAC) 

Stage 2- Consultation 

June 2, 2017 Quota Exchange Committee (QEC) Stage 2- Consultation 
June 6, 2017 BCMMB Stage 2 -Review 

 
 
QTAR Stage 2 is now completed. The Board would like to thank the industry for its participation 
during the QTAR and for all the submissions provided by industry participants. The Board will now 
develop policy recommendations for submission to the FIRB. The deadline for the submission is 
June 30, 2017. The final submission will be made available online following June 30, 2017. 
 
For all documents related to the QTAR consultation please visit BC Dairy Quota Tools Assessment 
Review (QTAR) 
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